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Traditional brick and mortar public school is not the best option for many students. 

My son, who is 2E (twice exceptional-meaning he has both learning disabilities and is 

intellectually gifted), was withering in the traditional setting but has earned excellent 

grades and is set to graduate this June, a year early, after attending a virtual public 

charter school (Frontier Charter Academy) since 7th grade. For any student to not 

have the opportunity he had because of a requirement not related to best meeting 

their need isn't fair nor is it in the public interest. Please support SB 1552 and allow 

all students to choose how to best meet their educational needs. 


